
After reviewing the proposal for the spending of the funds for the settlement for the redwood complex fire it has 

come to my attention there is nothing being spent on potter valley or redwood valley. These are the two communities 

affected by this fire yet you want to spend the money on low gap and COVID? Every one in our community is 

appalled. We are continually neglected even when the funding from the settlement is for for a fire that raveged our 

communities. I suggest you reevaluate and spend the money one the towns that need it. 

 

Tyler Fox  


